
Dear Friend,
Thank you for taking a few moments to review this newsletter. More importantly, thank you for the privilege to 
serve as your representative in Harrisburg.
We are a quarter of the way through the 2025-26 Legislative Session. Since I was sworn-in in January, I have 
become co-chair of the House Law Enforcement Caucus, worked with Sen. Gebhard to secure more than $157,000 
in Commonwealth Financing Authority funds for Berks County projects and toured local businesses and health 
care systems.
As the current session progresses through the budget process, I am fighting for the people of the 5th Legislative 
District for the betterment of our community. The 5th Legislative District consists of the following municipalities 
in Berks County: the townships of Bethel, Bern, Centre, Heidelberg, Jefferson, Lower Heidelberg, Marion, North 
Heidelberg, Ontelaunee, Penn, Perry, South Heidelberg, Spring and Tulpehocken; and the boroughs of Bernville, 
Centerport, Leesport, Robesonia, Shoemakersville, Wernersville and Womelsdorf.
If you are not already subscribed, I encourage you to visit RepWeaknecht.com/EmailSign-Up and follow my 
legislative Facebook page by visiting Facebook.com/RepWeaknecht for updates on legislation, events in the 
district and more.
I sincerely hope you have a happy and safe summer.

State Rep. Eric Weaknecht
5th Legislative District
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Follow me on Facebook at Facebook.com/RepWeaknecht and subscribe to my legislative emails at 
RepWeaknecht.com/Email-SignUp to be “in-the-know” on events in the district.

On April 16, my office hosted a free 
electronic recycling event. It was  
well-attended and a great success.  
We look forward to hosting other 
events to assist the community as well 
as provide opportunities to hear from 

members of our community.

My office is open Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. Stop by the Reading Regional Airport to get 
your state-related questions answered, assistance with services provided by my staff and more. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

COFFEE AND CONVERSATION
Every month, my office hosts Coffee and Conversation meetings. 

If you are interested in being included in these meetings,  
call my office at 610-378-4407. 

LEGISLATIVE BINGO
On Sept. 4, my office is hosting a Legislative Bingo event  

at 6 p.m. at the Reading Regional Airport.  
RSVP by calling the office at 610-378-4407 or online 

 at RepWeaknecht.com.

DOCUMENT SHREDDING

On Sept. 27, my office will be hosting a free shredding event 
from 9 a.m. to noon sponsored by Tompkins Bank to securely 

destroy old, sensitive documents. 

ICE CREAM OPEN HOUSE
On Aug. 18, I will be hosting an Ice Cream Open House from  

3-6 p.m. at my district office inside the Reading Regional Airport.


